ST. MARY’S CENTENARY DEGREE COLLEGE

(Affiliated to Osmania University)

St. Francis Street, Secunderabad - 500 025, Telangana State
Tel: 040-27806496, 27719933

SMCDC/2023-2024/FEP/2
25 January, 2024

To
Mrs. M Mamatha

English Faculty
Indian Institute of Management and Commerce (IIMC)
Kharitabad, Hyderabad

Respected Madam,

Sub: Appreciation note for your services rendered under the “Faculty
Exchange Program”

Greetings from SMCDC!

This letter acknowledges and appreciates your teaching services rendered under
the “Faculty Exchange Program” for a week in January 2024 (Dates are: Jan
18,19,20,23,24 and 25) at our institution.

We admire your regularity and patience and further value the experience you
bring and the knowledge you were able to share with our students during the said

program.

We look forward to collaborating with you on mutually-beneficial programs.
Thank you!

Yours sincerely,

dr AL
Fr. Dr. P Anthony Vinay
Principal
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